
Project Update: August 2016 
 
As part of our project, we conducted surveys in our study area (Meghamalai) through June 
and July 2016 and documented many species of reptiles and amphibians. We also held 
workshops for the forest department and fire department staff of the region on snakes, 
snakebites, and snakebite mitigation methods. We held live demonstrations of snake 
handling and safe capturing for the field staff in the forest department. I'm attaching a few 
photographs from our recent field trips that Rufford might be interested in.  
 

 

 
 

 


